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From: RSTYPE@aol.com

To: EXshowings
Subject: Translator election
Date: Thursday, January 24, 2013 2:51:25 PM

Attachments: palm_springs xlator election letter(executed).pdf

Attached on behalf of Playa Del Sol Broadcasters is the election notification for three presently pending
applications in the Palm Springs market from the 2003 auction window. Please contact either the
applicant or the undersigned with any questions.

Roy Stype
Carl E. Smith Consulting Engineers
330/659-4440
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Playa del Sol Broadcasters
73733 Fred Waring Drive
| Suite 201
Palm Desert, CA 92260
Telephone: (760) 341-0123

January 23, 2013

Audio Division (James Bradshaw, 2-A267)
c/o Office of the Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, S.W.

Room TW-A325

Washington, DC 20554

Via E-mail (FXshowings@fcc.gov)

Re: BNPFT-20030317HEN — Channel 251 — Indio, CA
BNPFT-20030317CTE — Channel 267 — Palm Desert, CA
BNPFT-20030317CSK — Channel 299 — Palm Desert, CA

Dear Mr. Bradshaw:

This letter is submitted in response to the FCC’s December 21, 2012 Public
Notice on behalf of Playa del Sol Broadcasters, applicant for the three above referenced
applications for new FM translators in the Palm Springs Arbitron market. Pursuant to
this public notice, Playa del Sol Broadcasters has elected to request continued
processing of BNPFT-20030317HEN (Channel 251 — Indio, CA), and dismissal of the

other two applications listed above.

Please let me know if you have any questions following your review of this

information.

Sincerely,

-

Edward R. Stolz, Il
Playa del Sol Broadcaste









